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22nd November 2013 
 
 
Dear Sisters in Guiding: 
 
Girl Guiding offers a values based, non-formal education programme operating in an intergenerational, global, multi-
cultural environment. Guiding is about meeting new friends, developing an understanding of teamwork and a sense of 
adventure as well as absorbing the importance of taking part in a wider community and reaching out to make a 
difference; both locally and globally. 
 
It is within this framework that we, the Girl Guides Association of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines are delighted to 

host and invite you to Youremei SPLASH 100 , the 100th Anniversary International Camp of the Girl 

Guides Association of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines to be held in the North Windward area of this country from 
Wednesday 16th April 2014 to Thursday 24th April 2014. It is anticipated that this camp would accommodate 
hundreds of Girl Guides between the ages of 13 years and 16 years from WAGGGS’ countries with the primary 
objective being for them to celebrate Guiding and share with us during this exciting time while discovering their 
potential. Countries are invited to send a maximum of 10 girls accompanied by 2 leaders. 
 
The deadline for applications is January 31st 2014 and the camp fee is US $400.00. Acceptance in principle would be 
appreciated by 31st December 2013. We’d love you to come and be a part of this memorable and historic activity which 
forms part of our centenary activities and will contribute to the holistic development of participants. 
 
For any further queries or additional information please contact the Secretary at the Girl Guides Headquarters using the 
telephone number above, the Chief Commissioner by electronic mail (rbrowne999@yahoo.com) or telephone number  
1-784-454-3643, the International Commissioner at telephone number 1-784-498-9612 or the other member of the 
International Committee as per the above stated details. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Hairouna, ‘Land of the Blessed.’ 
 
Yours in guiding, 
 
RBrowneMatthias      BeverleyReddock 
 
Réchanne T.L.V Browne-Matthias(Mrs)   Beverley Reddock (Ms) 
Chief Commissioner      International Commissioner 
 


